
 
      Graeme Parker  
     Residing in Motorhome  

          Reg J243 ENN  
        Tel: 07783 631527  

 
Mariella Giancola, Head of Human Resources 
British Antarctic Survey 
High Cross 
Madingley Road 
CAMBRIDGE 
CB3 0ET 
     
                                             November 2023 
 
 
Dear Mariella 
 
Ref: Establishing Embassy to Significant Religious Object – Brazilian Expedition Party 
 
This opening correspondence to the British Antarctic Survey of Cambridge being shared with:- 
 

 The Masonic Lodges of Johannesburg and Ilha Santa Catarina 

 The Iranian Embassy of London 

 The Jamaican Embassy of London 

 The Chinese Embassy of Edinburgh 

 The Scottish National Party 

 Pushkin House London 

 British Consulate-General São Paulo 

 Cambridge University Vice Chancellors Office 

 Huntingdon Town Mayor 

 MP for Huntingdon Jonathan Djanogly 

 Liverpool City Mayor 

 Cambridgeshire Chief Constable Rebecca Tipping 
 

As first introduction to Human Resources department of BAS I request that you review my previous 
introductory letters to Lucy Milazzo of the Vice Chancellors office to Cambridge University available on CD Rom 
folder < Letters of Introduction/Cambridge University >  and most recent presentations to the Mayor of 
Huntingdon < Letters of Introduction/British Government> and the Masonic Lodge of Johannesburg. 
 

Seeking to continue act in best interests of delivery of the ‘Ark of the Covenant (Ben Ben Stone) and Caravan of 
Treasures’ to South America, discovery of which a consequence of initiating a studios project in 2005 
supporting an archaeological expedition of Ilha Santa Catarina, Brazil (Lat 27deg South). I am requesting the 
British Antarctic Survey together with the Mayor of my hometown Huntingdon assist mounting a multi-
disciplined expedition party that I believe will unveil the exploits of Sir Henry William Sinclair’s expedition to 
the Americas that departed from the Orkney Islands in 1398. 
 

Inviting your review of dossiers and artwork provided under collective heading ‘Establishing Embassy to 
Significant Religious Object’ and promotional videos provided in folder ‘Apollobath TV’ this material also 
available via website www.apollobath.org. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker                   E-mail : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 

http://www.apollobath.org/

